## MESSAGE FOR STUDENTS DURING COVID-19 LOCKDOWN BY RESPECTED DIRECTOR MA'AM MRS. MAMTA V. BHATNAGAR

My dear Students,

In this testing period of lockdown what I am missing most is you all—the lively classes and enthusiastic students. But please be assured that we are already doing our best and we will continue with our efforts so that you all do not miss anything at the learning front. The school will continue to provide all the study material, notes, ppt, video lectures and all other fun filled activities.

Do remember that adversity is a great teacher. It brings out hidden talent and interests which enable us to face the situation with confidence.

You are most welcome to contact your Class Teacher and subject teachers in case of any queries.

Please stay safe and follow all the guidelines.

Let us all pray that everything becomes normal again and our school fills up with the laughter and conversations of our dear students.

Mamta V Bhatnagar Director